
St James’ First School 

Parent Bulletin 

Week Commencing 02.12.2024  
 

 
 “I will show you my faith by my deeds.” James 2:18 Page 1 of 1 

 

Theme: Hope at Advent 

Key Verse: The people walking in darkness have seen a great light;  
on those living in the land of deep darkness a light has dawned. Isaiah 9:2 
  
 

 Monday 2nd   Tuesday 3rd    Wednesday 4th  Thursday 5th   Friday 6th  

Whole School - 12.00 – 12.25 Chess Club (5 spaces 

remaining. Book via Arbor) 

- 15.00 – 16.00 Musical Theatre: Singing 

& Dancing (3 spaces remaining. Book via 

Arbor) 

 

 

- 12.00 – 12.25 Choir Club (11 spaces 

remaining. Book via Arbor) 

- 12.00 – 12.25 Year 3 and 4 BRS Sport 

Lunch Club (11 spaces remaining. 

Book via Arbor) 

- 12.30 – 12.25 Gardening Club (Club 

Full) 

- 14.30 – 15.00 Speech and Language 

Parent Drop-In 

- 15.00 – 16.00 BRS Football Club (7 

spaces remaining. Book via Arbor) 

 

 

- 12.00 – 12.25 KS2 Play Sportz Club 
with David Emes (6 spaces remaining. 
Book via Arbor)*   

- 12.25 – 12.50 KS1 Play Sports Club 
with David Emes (Club Full)*   

- 15.00 – 16.00 Ukulele Club (Club Full) 
 

 

- Deadline for meal booking for week 

commencing 9th December, all meals 

changed after this date will not be 

fulfilled by the kitchen but might still 

be charged. Changes after this date 

will not be looked at. 

- Please ensure meal accounts are 

topped up 

- 15.00 – 15.45 Tennis Club – Book 

here 

 

Foxes 
  - PE Day  - PE Day 

 

Hedgehogs 

  - PE Day - PE Day 

- 14.30 – 15.00 Hedgehogs Parent 

Share – Puppet Show 

 

Squirrels 
- PE Day  - PE Day 

 

  

Owls 

  - PE Day 

- 14.30 – 15.00 Owls Parent Share – 

Ukulele Performance 

 

 - PE Day 

 

*Children taking part in Play Sportz to come to school in PE kit for the day.  

Quick Reminders:  

- Christmas Fayre: Saturday 7th December from 13.30 

- Drop Off: Class room doors close promptly at 08.45. If you are dropping off after this 

time please do so via Reception so that you can sign your child in 

- Parking: to keep our children safe please refrain from driving across the playing field, 

drive at walking speed and reverse into your parking space. Please remember the 

parking at the front of school is for parents of nursery children only 

- Absence: please notify the office by 9am on each and every day of your child’s 

absence; this is an important aspect of our safeguarding policy 

- Field Gates: please take care when driving towards the field gates. If coming in from 

the road and the gates are closing please don’t try and drive through them 

https://wimbornetennisclub.com/Coaching/Course/91b3a27a-aaeb-44f7-987a-42ecc3119fe3

